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ROAD CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
For Immediate Release: Monday, August 11, 2008 

County Roads to Receive Asphalt Preservation Process 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that crews from the Highway 
Department will be applying a coat of asphalt emulsion to preserve the new 
pavement on the following county roads.  This fog seal product will be applied at 
various test sections.  The material takes 30 to 45 minutes to set.  Traffic will be 
maintained but delays should be expected. 
 
Work will begin on Tuesday, August 19, 2008, between 7:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M., 
weather permitting.  The following roadways will receive the fog seal test sections. 
 
County Road 1 between Township Road 199 and the Bellefontaine Corp. Line. 
County Road 291 between the Valley Hi Corporation Line and County Road 28. 
  
We appreciate your cooperation and apologize for any inconvenience. 

All Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer 


